
The board held a regular meeting October 3, 2016 at the township building.  At 7:00 PM Dave Lang-
President called the meeting to order.  The following also were present: Trustees- Jay Clark and 
Jeremy Saling; Fiscal Officer-Molly Long, Road Man-Rick Johnson, and resident Kenneth Johnson. 
 
The trustees signed the approved minutes from the previous meeting.

Old Business
Saling- Called Minute Man, where’s the newsletter??  Will be in the mail tomorrow.
Clark- Reported that Fairmount Rd. is done and looks good.
Lang- Trustees discussed the Heath fire contract and LTFC.  Working on signs and camera’s for 
recycling center.

New Business
Saling- Neighbor asked for speed bumps and hidden drive sign.  Meeting with Heath FD.
Clark- Garrett will weed eat at cemetery.  Travis Moore will widen south berm at Linnville and Fairview 
so he can mow.
Lang- Trustees discussed roads for 2017.

Public Comment- None
Roads- Rick reported that there were still a couple of roads to mow and will durapatch. Going to get a 
load of grindings from Travis Moore.
Safety- Rick replaced the stop sign at Dodds & Pleasant Chapel.
Zoning- 5 phone calls were taken since last meeting:

1. 2 calls from John Heise re: 7858 Ballou.
2. Call from Brian Hess re: acc. Bldg. @ 12876 Flintridge
3. Call from App re: 12855 Dodds
4. Call from Stan Kelley re: new build in Linnridge Meadows

Fiscal Officer-Long- Gave trustees Round-up letter to sign, trustee Clark made a motion for the info 
on the new SCIP grant, 2nd by Saling, vote unanimous.

Payments in the amount of $120,611.69 were made.
 
A motion to pay the bills was made by Saling, seconded by Clark.  
A motion to adjourn was made by Clark, seconded by Lang.
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